
Communiqué 
July 2, 2021 

Evening Shuttle Service Update 

 

Please note, the Evening Shuttle Service will not be offered on Sunday, July 4, due to Local Table being closed 

in observance of the holiday.   

 

Additionally, we are pleased to announce that the Evening Shuttle Service will be expanded to include  

Monday and Tuesday evenings. Beginning Tuesday, July 6 the new hours will be: 

 Monday – Saturday from 4:00 PM - 9:00 PM  

 Sundays 11:30 AM – 4:00 PM 

 

Residents can obtain an updated Transportation schedule at the Concierge Desk in their community.  

Tracy — Tracy Long, Transportation Supervisor  

Please note that the fob readers feature on the copiers located in the Resident Business Centers are currently out 
of service.  We are working to correct this, however Residents can continue to make copies by logging onto the 
machines using their 5 digit Resident ID number.   Directions for this log on process are located at each of the  
affected copiers listed below: 
 
       Garden Apartment           North          Vistas         Farmhouse          Manor            Lakes              Spring Run 
 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience. 

Resident Business Center Copiers 

Bob — Bob Davis, Senior Director of Information Technology  


